
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
06/30/2017 

 
Dear Industry Partner, 
 
Marmon Aerospace and Defense is dedicated to the pursuit of becoming the preferred fiber & copper connectivity 
solution and service provider to the Aerospace & Defense markets. As part of our commitment to better serving our 
customers through growth and innovation, I am pleased to announce the addition of Marc Steiner as General 
Manager of KITCO Fiber Optics effective June 26, 2017. Marc served 20 years with the Navy in a number of key 
leadership roles, continued to serve the defense market in a number of government positions integrating new 
technology, and most recently running his own business. Marc has a diverse blend of leadership, DOD, and 
entrepreneurial skills and experiences that will enable him to lead the company in its next chapter.   
 
Geoff Clark, General Manager of KITCO Fiber Optics, will be retiring at the end of August. Geoff has done an 
outstanding job as the CEO of KITCO the past 15 years and was integral to establishing KITCO Fiber Optics as the 
harsh environment fiber optic experts for the defense industry. His efforts during the successful acquisition and 
transition to a Marmon company have positioned the company to provide increasing value to our customers.  We 
thank Geoff and wish him all the best in retirement. 
 
We are excited about the future of KITCO Fiber Optics business and look forward to working with our customers, end-
users, and industry partners to deliver exceptional value. 
 
Again, please join me in welcoming Marc to the team and congratulating Geoff on his well-deserved retirement. 

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Timothy B. Grass 
 


